Minnesota Catholic Daughters of the Americas

Court information regarding Habitat for Humanity Application

  Information on filling out the Habitat Forms 

Most of the form needs to be filled out by the Habitat personnel, but it may be helpful to tell them what we are looking for in the application. It’s important to see the construction schedule, and yes we understand that will change but please include one.
 Courts, you must send a letter telling us why your court would like to build, and remember to sign the form. The two sample questions below are the ones that can really make your application stand out. 

                                Sample Question #3                                                    

Describe specifically the ways your affiliate will be involved with your local CDA court in this awarded grant project.

 Center West Habitat will anticipate working with the CDA court by inviting them to participate in opportunities that involve:

· Providing meals for the volunteers at the construction site

· Providing volunteers for construction

· Encouraging members to become involved in some of Habitat’s committee such as family selection and family support.

· Helping to communicate the family selection criteria to families in need in their parish

· Being involved in the groundbreaking and dedication events for the home                                                            

This is a sample of what we would like to see from the Habitat on how they would try to involve CDA.   It is good to see that they have a plan for us to work with them and that we are not just a lunch committee

                                   Sample of question #9

CDA Court:   Please attach an accompanying letter to identify your current working relationship with this affiliate.   This may include names of members involved with the local board or its committees, history of the local partnership- volunteers and financial support.

Because you are eager for your area to receive the grant, your Court needs to recognize how important responding to this question becomes. Please note this question and make sure you include your answer to it.
Dear State Regent

Court St. Kelly 2019, Hunekeville, MN.   We are very excited to apply for this grant along with Centerville Habitat.   We have never had a working relationship with this Habitat, but are ready and willing to provide workers, food and whatever support is necessary for the success of this build.   Some of our members have worked on other CDA Habitat builds, and we have always participated in the annual Gummi Bear project. 

Dear State Regent

Court St. Kelly 2019, Hunekeville, MN.    We are very excited to apply for this grant along with Centerville Habitat.   We have a working relationship with Habitat; we have helped build a CDA house here six years ago.   We have work at the other homes that have been built by this habitat and some of our members have gone to the other CDA builds in different cities.   One of our members is on the board for Habitat and one is on the calling committee.   We have always participated in the Minnesota Catholic Daughters Gummi Bear Fundraiser since it began in 2002.   We promote Habitat whenever possible.   Our court enjoyed partnering with Habitat six years ago and felt it was a rewarding experience, and look forward to being involved in anther local build

